
Dear All, 
 
 

The motions below were approved at the February 23, 2010 Delegates Assembly. 
 
 
Kay Romero 
MCCPTA President 
 
 
 
 
 

MCCPTA Adopted Motions-MCPS Foreign Language Workgroup-February 23, 2010 
 

The MCCPTA Delegates move to reject the document provided to us by the Foreign Language 
Workgroup. 

 
and 

 
That the parents who worked on the Foreign Language Workgroup prepare a list of concerns with 

the Foreign Language Workgroup Request for Feedback and submit those concerns to the Delegates 
Assembly at the next meeting so they may be endorsed. 

 
 


